
RCC NORTH DKI COVID-19 UPDATE 
Our industry is working hard to keep current with cleaning protocols and standard 
operating procedure’s for cleaning and applying sanitizers and disinfectants in spaces 
where there is known, or suspect contamination, by the COVID-19 virus. And so are all 
of us at RCC North DKI.

While guidelines, standards and regulations by various organizations are in 
development, we are dealing with these conditions, with the training and experience we 
currently have, by following Biohazard guidelines for other types of work we do.

Our number one concern is for the health and safety of our employees, sub-trades and 
of course our customers. 

This is an evolving situation for everyone. Conditions and necessary steps are fluid and 
changing constantly. 

Our commitment to you is that we will keep current of changing protocols and 
guidelines and adjust our services as needed.



As a professional Restoration and Remediation contractor we want to help  
you through this crisis. To be clear, while there are lots of offers with 
products to eradicate/prevent, or kill the COVID19 virus - this is 
categorically not accurate at this time. Be sure to fact check and make an 
informed decision. The processes we use are cleaning, containment and air 
scrubbing if necessary, along with applying an appropriate sanitizer or 
disinfectant. For fogging the two main products we use are SteraMist and 
Halo. They both are approved by the EPA as a registered agents for 
COVID-19 treatment - in fact, the Steramist (TOMI) Solution is registered 
with Health Canada DIN #02469448. Please contact us if we can help you 
as we are all in this together… and we will get through this! 
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